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Harvest 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

This year, we will be celebrating Harvest in school from 
Monday 7th October to Friday 11th October.  

The children will be having an assembly with Reverend 
Sue at the beginning of the week to learn about the 
importance of Harvest. 

We would like to invite you to attend our Harvest 
Assemblies on Friday 11th October 2023. During this 
assembly, children will share the songs that they have 
been learning during their singing assemblies, they will 
share poems about Harvest and will let you know what 
they are thankful for. 

The assemblies will be held at two different times, 
dependent on year groups. Please note that the timings 
have slightly changed from the 'Save the Dates' letter sent 
out at the start of term. 

• Year 1, 2 and 3 will be at 9.00am-9.30am 
• Year 4, 5 and 6 will be held 9:45-10.15am 

To attend these assemblies, please head to the main 
Junior gate which will be open 5 minutes prior to the 
assembly and will be closed promptly at 9.00am/9.45 for 
each performance.  
In preparation for these assemblies, we are asking for 
donations for Medway Foodbank. Children are asked to 
bring in donations from now until Thursday 10th October. 
We will collect all the donations from the school and 
display them at the assembly. Following this, on Friday, 
we will deliver our donations to the Medway Foodbank. 

We have been in contact with the foodbank and they 
have sent through a list of items which they are 
particularly lacking in. However, any tinned items or long-
life items will be happily accepted. 

Kind Regards,  

Gordon Children’s Academy 


